The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday December 7, 2020 with the following in attendance:  Judy Noyales, Dean Davis, Doug Lapp, KC Kulp, and Bill Beers.
The meeting was called to order at 7:36 by Chairman KC Kulp.  The minutes from the March meeting were read.  Judy Noyales motioned to approve the minutes as read, Dean Davis seconded, all were in favor.
Reference was made, that due to there being no pressing business April through November, the Planning Commission did not meet due to COVID 19.
New Business – Brandon May of Runnymeade Santuary was present as representation for the Hilltop Farm Property.  They have filed an application for a final Minor Reverse Subdivision Plan.  Bill Beers stated it is a straight forward plan and that monuments have already been placed from previous work.
Old Business – We did get a County grant for $24,500 for the Comprehensive Plan update.  The proposed start date is February 1, 2021.  A Task Force needs to be formed – it should be comprised of at least - 1 Supervisor, 2 PC members and 2 residents.
Additional New Business – An Ag. Security application was received from the Demars on Martin Rd.  Judy Noyales motioned to forward the application to the BOS, Doug Lapp seconded, all were in favor of recommending to the Board of Supervisors.
Doug Lapp motioned to adjourn, Dean Davis seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:54 pm.
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